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We are pleased to report on last year’s activities as follows: 

Our activities are driven by the number of requests received from within the parish and controlled by 

the amount of income we receive in a year. Interest rates over the last few years have been pretty poor, 

which has resulted in low annual income. 

We have only had one request for assistance this year (university student) but we were keen as ever to 

provide help. 

Yours sincerely, 

Peter Scott 

Clerk to the Trustees 


